

Lethbridge BMX Association
April 12, 2010
Meeting #6

Meeting at Nord-Bridge Seniors Centre

Meeting was called to order by John at 7:05 pm

Attendance: John, Bob, Angela, Melanie, Darren, Garth, Loren

No additions or deletions to the agenda

Motion to approve the agenda by Darren, 2nd by Melanie, all in favor.

Motion to approve last meeting's minutes by Bob, 2nd Loren, all in favor.

Treasurer's report presented by Melanie.

Motion to approve the treasurer's report by Angela, 2nd Loren, all in favor.

Old Business:

Try our sport night:

John confirmed that the date and time posted on all our advertising and that it conflicts with our "Hurricane Alley" race times. The advertised times are from 11:00am – 2:00pm. Darren will enquire with Coalhurst if a 3:00pm start time is OK. We will have someone at the track to accommodate any riders that do show up.

Jackets:

Angela made a motion to go ahead and order the Jackets from "Tex-Styles", 2nd by Melanie, all in Favor

Bob made a motion to have the club cover the initial set-up fees for the embroidery for the jackets to help keep costs to members down, 2nd by Loren, all in favor.

John will be bringing the proper jackets to the track for display and to take orders for the first couple of weeks of the season.

Grants:

Bob had a conversation with the people in charge of the grants and needed to get a couple of pieces of info to complete the forms (club's registration number and contact info for all of the executives). The forms should be mailed in this month.

Advertising:

All advertising is in process and active.

Mall registration date:

We are trying to book April 18 and John will attend.

Lethbridge BMX Association

April 12, 2010

Meeting #6

New Business:

Fixing the gate:

Bob's guys hope to have it done in time for the season to start as long as there are no pressing concerns at work and the weather cooperates.

Track pre-season preparations:

John will be at or around the track April 16 – April 25. He will be trying to get everything done and is looking for volunteers to help out. Darren will post this on the website.

The floor was opened for discussion: No new discussion.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:50pm.